
 

 

Cathedral of St. Matthew the Apostle 
Office of Music Ministry 

Warmly invites you to celebrate with us the 
 

 RE-DEDICATION  
OF THE FULLY-REALIZED AND COMPLETED 

LIVELY-FULCHER 
GREAT ORGAN  

 
Paul Hardy 

Cathedral Organist 
with 

Suzanne Bechamps 
Associate Organist 

 
 

and special guests 
 

Jay Rader 
Ronald Stolk 

Russell Weismann 
Andrei Pidkivka 

 
 

Friday, May 10, 2019  
7:30 pm 

Free-will offering, Open to the public.   
 

For more information, please contact the Office of Music Ministry  
at the Cathedral Website or at 202/587-5141 


